
Certain religious charities (including PCCs) are excepted from registration with the Charity Commission if their income is below £100k. This was

due to change, with them required to register with the Charity Commission by 31st March 2021. The DCMS have now laid down a statutory

instrument to extend this deadline by 10 years to 31 March 2031. For further information visit:

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2021/55/made
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